
From: Mary Alford
To: citycomm
Cc: Baxley, Robin L.
Subject: Resignation
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 12:02:13 PM

Honorable Commissioners: 

I would like to thank you for the opportunity that I have had to serve on the Utility
Advisory Board.  In order to allow my replacement the opportunity to be oriented
before budget season, I am offering my resignation from the board four months early, 
effective 12/1/19.  

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve.  I have been reaching out to colleagues
that may be a good fit for a replacement and encouraging them to consider applying.  

Mary C. Alford, PE
FL License # 68187 
Principal, The Sustainable Design Group
Candidate for Alachua County Commission District 1
352.339.3899 (office)
352.317.4480 (cell)

Please visit our webpage.
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